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September 12, 2023 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 
  
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas or the Company)  

 EB-2022-0200 – 2024 Rebasing – Phase 1 Undertaking Responses 
Confidential Exhibit Including Irrelevant Information 

  
On August 18, 2023 Enbridge Gas filed its remaining undertaking responses in the 
above noted proceeding. Within this filing and in accordance with the OEB’s Practice 
Direction on Confidential Filings Enbridge Gas provided a confidential response to 
Exhibit J14.9 Attachment 1, GDS Risk Register that contained both confidential and 
irrelevant information. 
 
An unredacted version of the above noted response was provided to the OEB with 
confidential portions highlighted. A separate unredacted version that kept the irrelevant 
portion of the response redacted was also provided for parties who signed the OEB’s 
Declaration and Undertaking. 
 
The OEB rendered its Decision on Confidentiality on September 1, 2023. In this 
Decision the OEB agreed with Enbridge Gas that risk item #157 in Exhibit J14.9, 
Attachment 1 (set out in Attachment A to the Enbridge Gas letter) is irrelevant.  The 
OEB also granted Enbridge Gas’s request for confidential treatment of other requested 
items (set out in Attachment B to the Enbridge Gas letter).  
 
The OEB ordered Enbridge Gas to file a revised confidential version of Exhibit J14.9, 
Attachment 1 with the above-described irrelevant information unredacted.   
 
Enbridge Gas was very surprised to see the OEB’s requirement to produce irrelevant 
information in a way that is the same as confidential filings, since that does not appear 
to conform with the process for addressing irrelevant information as set out in the 
Practice Direction on Confidential Filings (including Section 11). Nevertheless, Enbridge 
Gas is proceeding as directed to file the unredacted version of the document that can 
be accessed by authorized parties. 
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If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Vanessa Innis 
Manager, Strategic Applications – Rate Rebasing 
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